[image: ]







FOI Ref: OPCC 39-20
	
Request:

Thank you for all of the information that you included in your email, dated the 4th December 2020

However, as a result of reading your response, and the attached documents, I have one further question [FOI request]

1. What specific enactment in law, i.e. Act & section, has allowed the PCC to delegate their ‘reviews’ to the private sector, example being, Sancus Solutions?





Response:
 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) does hold the information requested, as outlined below:

Question:	What specific enactment in law, i.e. Act & section, has allowed the PCC to delegate their ‘reviews’ to the private sector, example being, Sancus Solutions?

Answer:          The right for the PCC to delegate their ‘reviews’ is not written in any specific enactment of law however, the right to do so is published in the statutory guidance written by the Independent Office for Police Conduct (IOPC) and published on their website.  
	For your convenience, I have attached a link to the relevant document below and would advise that the information can been found starting at paragraph 18.10	


https://www.policeconduct.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Documents/statutoryguidance/2020_statutory_guidance_english.pdf
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This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed on 8 December 2020 
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